Kokushikan University

4-28-1 Setagaya, Setagaya-ku, Tokyo 154-8515 Japan

July 22, 2017

Dear Partner University

We hope you find this letter well and we thank you for the warm hospitality
that you've shown to our students.

We are writing to inform you that for the next academic year which will
start in March, 2018, one student will be accepted to our school. Also, we
will only accept a student who is participating for the whole one year
program. Please see the enclosed documents for the conditions and further
details and return the necessary documents by September 30th 2017.

Even if you are not sending any student, we’'d be appreciated if you could
inform us in any way that you prefer.

Also, because of the delay in publishing, we could only enclose the 2016
version of “International Prospectus.” We will send you the newest edition
as soon as it is published.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely yours,

Toshio Otaka
Director, International Center
Kokushikan University



